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TCQG News 

Meetings begin promptly at 7pm, so we can adjourn on time. The front doors 
will be closed at 6:55, and the members will be asked to take their seats. This 
will allow the various committee heads & board members to get into the meet-
ing on time. Come early so you have time to sign in, check out any raffles or 
upcoming workshops, visit the magazines, etc. 

February 2024 

Volume 20 Issue 2 

From The President’s Stash   

Welcome to all Members!! Many of you put in volunteer hours each month but 
cannot always make a guild meeting; just email me at the guild’s email address  
{tricountyguild@gmail.com} and let me know your hours so I can include those in our monthly 
report.  Also. please…when signing in for the guild meeting, give yourself two (2) hours credit 

for participation plus any volunteer hours you have accumulated.        Bobbi Miller 

Meetings 
Fairfield Baptist Church 

27240 Highway 290 
Cypress, Texas  

On 290 westbound  
between  

Mueschke and Mason Road. 
1st Tuesday of the month,   

7pm-9pm 
tricountyguild@gmail.com 

October Block of the Month 

Welcome New Members!!    Jackie Lindsay 
JoVonna Hill  Kathryn Reily  Cheryl Airth  

 

2024 is well and truly started!  Christmas decorations are packed away, 
and we’re getting into our normal routines again.  I hope your routine in-
cludes plenty of time for quilting and getting together with your guild 
friends. 
Only 1 MONTH LEFT until the quilt show!!  Hopefully, all of you have 
your quilts finished, the sleeves and labels on, and you’re ready to turn 
them in.  (At the time of writing, I am definitely NOT part of that group! 
LOL) 
Volunteering is the backbone of the guild and never more so than in the 
quilt show.  There are lots of different jobs that need to be done.  Some 
standing, some sitting down. All of them need to be done!  Please be sure 
to sign up for a shift or two each day, as you can.  Working with others 
towards a common goal is a great way to get know them and build friend-
ships. 

Have a blessed February! 

Becky Burkett 

President 
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Kathy Tucker's Workshop   
Kathy Tucker's January 

3rd workshop on 
"Super Star 60"  

Xtravaganza  

featuring the Studio 180 
Design Star Tool was a huge success. 
Kathy, a fabulous teacher, walked 

through the pages of instructions with ease and gave 
valuable tips and techniques on using the tool. Stu-
dents worked diligently and completed the first sec-
tion of their quilt blocks as planned. Pictures of the 
teacher and Happy students. Thanks to Bobbins and 
Threads Quilt Store for the use of their classroom.  
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FEBRUARY 6, 2024 - GUILD MEETING 

We will hear a lecture by Shawn Sickle, a National Association of Certified Quilt 
Judges candidate. She will discuss what a certified judge looks for in a quilt. This 
will be a question-and-answer opportunity. Come with all of your questions 
you've ever wanted to know about judging. 

 

FEBRUARY 7, 2023 -  MAKE AND TAKE 

This will be a "make it take it" table runner 
with our own Tri-County County Guild 
member Jo Dick. 

Jo has taught this piece several times and 
has volunteered to teach us. It is made 
with jelly rolls and can be made large or 
small. 

A $5 fee is required to save your place and 
get the supply list. Come and socialize with 
other guild members and make this adora-
ble table topper or wall hanging.  The class 
will be held at the Quilty Shop from 10 am to 4 pm. 

****************** 

MARCH... There will not be a March meeting due to our Quilt Show. 

****************** 

APRIL 2, 2024 - LECTURE 

 Sherri, owner of Loft Supply, will present "Why Your Batting Matters.”  This is a 
discussion of different types of batting, fibers, manufacturing methods, ad-
vantages and disadvantages of each, and how to know which batting to use on 
your project.  

April 3, 2024 - WORKSHOP - TBD 
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Happy Birthday! 
Lynn Loyd 
Bobbi Miller 
Cindy Moore 
Sophia Reyna 
Terri Spadt 
Susan Tillman 
Julie Vaughn 
Sue Walker 
Margie Williams 

Mindy Boyd 
Jeanne Brown 
Victoria Brown 
Sara Irwin 
Valerie Jolly 
Lynn Kirchner 
Lucy Kowis 
Mary  Laskowski 
Marty Lockard 
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Our Quilts in Bloom show is one month away, and 
we are all as busy as bees as we make final prepara-
tions for the show.  It will be important to monitor 

your email closely this month as detailed information will be 
shared regarding intake dates and times, quilt appraisals, volun-
teer assignments, and much more! If you haven’t committed to a 
volunteer assignment, now is the time to sign up. Volunteering is 
a great way to meet other guild members and to earn communi-
ty service hours for the guild. We can’t wait to see you at the 
show and to view all the beautiful quilts! Thank you for your 
contributions over the past 2 years to help make the 2024 show 
the best! 
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Below are a few reminders as you prepare for 
the show: 

 Show quilts must have a quilt sleeve and label at-
tached. Labels should include your name, quilt 
name, and your contact information. Labels  
must be covered so they are not visible to 
judges. Follow this link Click here for instruc-
tions on how to make and attach a quilt sleeve.  

 
All guild members are a part of our show mar-

keting team! Please help us get the word out 
about our spectacular quilt show! It’s time to 
tell everyone you know!            

 

Show Chairs, 
Janice Toler 
Janice.toler@gmail.com 
Shari Stone 
slsquilter@gmail.com 
Stephanie Moss 
steffie.stuff@yahoo.com 
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JUDGES AT OUR QUILT SHOW and other useful information… 
 

Who will be judging my quilt?  What will they be looking for when they judge?  How will I know what they think of my quilt?  
 
Have you been asking yourself these questions?  If so, we’d like to introduce 
you to the four judges for our 2024 Quilts in Bloom show.   
 
 
CINDY ERICKSON 
2024 TCQG QUILT SHOW JUDGE 
 
Cindy started her career as an interior designer in Arizona and Utah, then 
specialized in creating applique wall hangings and clothing for boutiques. 
 
Since being introduced to the rotary cutter and half-square triangle, she’s been 
unstoppable. Cindy makes commission quilts and samples for various international companies and individuals 
(including RJR and P&B). She is an NQA certified Quilt Judge and teaches quilting and clothing specialty classes at 
Bernina Sewing Center in Omaha as well as lecturing and teaching classes around the country. She is qualified to 
judge Master Quilts, Modern and art quilts of all techniques. 
 
She specializes in teaching rotary and sewing machine skills in all aspects of quilt making to all skill levels. 
“Professional Quilter Magazine” nominated her for National Teacher of the Year in 2009. 
 
She has been published in Quiltmaker, Fons and Porters magazine and Leisure Arts publications. Cindy designed 
some books and patterns with Jo Morton. 
One of the patterns was on the cover of Keepsake Quilting catalog. Cindy’s quilts have been shown in AQS, Hou-
ston, PIQS and NQA. ( www.cindyerickson.com ) 
 

SHERRY MASSEY 
2024 TCQG QUILT SHOW JUDGE 
 
Sherry began quilting in 1980. Countless quilts later, she is honored to be Oklaho-
ma’s first NACQJ Certified Judge.  She is a member of the Edmond Quilt Guild and 
has served as the Edmond Quilt Show chairman and most recently as judging room 
coordinator, a job that is both educational and rewarding. 
 
She has had two quilts juried into AQS shows in Paducah for fall 2017 and spring 
2019. She is a proud member of a small group that makes quilts for Boys’ Ranch 
Town. 
 
She teaches English Paper Piecing classes and enjoys helping guilds discover the rewards of holding judged shows.  
Sherry is the Senior Registrar for the Oklahoma History Center where a collection of over 400 quilts is housed. 
 
After twice visiting Japan, she has developed a deep admiration for traditional Japanese textiles and is currently 
working on a project that incorporates vintage indigo cottons and kimono silks with vintage American cottons and 
linens. 
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JACKIE RUFFING 
2024 TCQG QUILT SHOW JUDGE 
 
Jackie has had a love for quilting since she was given her first quilt in 1972 made 
by her great-grandmother.  She grew up sewing under the watchful eye of her 
mother, who in her own right, was a talented seamstress.  After a few years of 
making her own clothes, Jackie turned her focus to quilt making.  She studied the 
process of drafting block designs and quilting templates, to hand quilting then to 
machine quilting.  An opportunity came, and she purchased a long-arm quilting 
machine.   
 
Jackie started a quilting business, winning several awards for her customers and herself.  Her work has 
been shared nationally and internationally.  After 21 successful years, she decided to move into another 
quilting field as a quilt show judge. 
 

Quilting is not only a love; it is a passion for her.  Jackie is a member of several societies and guilds sup-
porting the ideals of the quilting craft.  She is a guest speaker at guilds presenting a program about an-
tique guilts and what makes a winning quilt.   
 
Jackie’s judging and quilt show experience includes county fairs, guild shows, and partner shows with the 
National Association of Certified Quilt Judge (NACQJ).  As a candidate in the certification program 
with NACQJ, Jackie feels she is coming full circle in the quilting world.   
 

 

SHAWN SICKLE 
2024 TCQG QUILT SHOW JUDGE 
Quilting was something that Shawn Sickle admired from a far while she was busy 
raising a family and running a business. Her mother was an avid quilter, and they 
would regularly go to quilt shows over the years. Then in 2010, the opportunity 
came to make a quilt for her first granddaughter, and the rest is history, as they 
say.  
That first quilt sparked an interest that has since blossomed into a passion. In 
2018, she was introduced to longarm quilting which expanded her repertoire and catapulted the pro-
gression into quilt judging.  
Since becoming a candidate of the National Association of Certified Quilt Judges (NACQJ) in 2022, 
Shawn is actively judging and working in shows throughout the country. In 2023 she was a finalist in the 
Cherrywood Fabric Challenge and the Hoffman Fabric Challenge, as well as being juried into a Studio 
Art Quilt Associates (SAQA) show.  Shawn is driven to pursue a judging certification through the 
NACQJ to share her passion for the craft as well as to empower and encourage fellow quiltmakers.  
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Following are some FAQs on quilt judging: 
 
What will the judge be looking for?  One of our judges, 
Shawn Sickle, will be our February general meeting speaker.  She 
will be answering these types of questions as well as others.  We 
are beyond excited to have her speak just before our show! 
 
How do I know what the judge thinks of my quilt?  The 
judging form will be included with your quilt when you pick it up 
at the end of the show on Saturday.  It shows the items the judg-
es looked at and all comments made. 
 
How should I respond to the information received? 
Celebrate! You have entered your quilt in a show and received 
valuable feedback from skilled quilt judges. Carefully review the 
comments and other information shared. Use the information to 
fine tune your quilting skills. 

 Quilt Appraisals Available at the Show 
Quilt appraiser Marcia Kaylakie will be on site at the show to appraise 
quilts. The fee will be $65.00 per quilt,  and reservations are required. 
Emails will be sent to guild members with a link for making reserva-

tions. You are encouraged to sign up early as there are a limited num-
ber of slots available on each day. Quilts hanging in the show can be 

appraised while hanging.  
Don’t miss this opportunity to have a treasured quilt appraised! 

 
Contact  Pam Barman for additional details. 



 

 

2024 QUILT SHOW NEWS Page 10 

Our 2024 Quilt Show is just around the corner with a lit-
tle over a month to go.  I want to thank those who have 
already signed up.  However, we have identified approxi-
mately 200 time slots still open.  We can’t have a suc-
cessful quilt show without your help.  Press Ctrl and Click 
on the link associated with each activity to be directed to 
the applicable sign-up page.  A brief description of each ac-
tivity is noted at the top of each sign-up page.    
If you have any questions or need assistance, please con-
tact Denise Hardcastle at 713-301-1426 or email  
dshhardcastle1@outlook.com. 

 

Status as of January 15, 2024 

Activity Link Time Slots Open 

Boutique Boutique 2024 Quilt Show 47 open slots 

Hanging Quilts Hanging Quilts 2024 Quilt Show 17 open slots 

Loading Trailer Loading Trailer - Set Up 2024 23 open slots 

Membership Table Membership Table 2024   8 open slots 

Office Security Office Security 2024   4 open slots 

Opportunity Quilt Opportunity Quilt 2024 Quilt Show 12 open slots 

Public Admissions Public Admissions 2024 Quilt Show 12 open slots 

Quilt Intake Quilt Intake 2024 Quilt Show   8 open slots 

Schoolhouse Schoolhouse 2024 Quilt Show   1 open slots 

Silent Auction Silent Auction 2024   7 open slots 

Tin Can Raffle Tin Can Raffle 2024 Quilt Show 19 open slots 

Treasure Aisle Quilters' Treasure Aisle 2024 11 open slots 

Vendor Support Vendor Support 2024 Quilt Show 18 open slots 

Volunteers Admission Volunteers Admissions 2024 13 open slots 
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Schoolhouse 
 
Schoolhouse is back for the 2024 show! Invite friends and family to take a break 
from shopping and viewing quilts to join you for one of the scheduled sessions. This 
feature of the show assists us in meeting our purpose of educating the community. 
It is a great place to rest tired feet while learning something new. 
Be sure to stop by for one of the sessions below! 
 
Introduction to English Paper Piecing (EPP) 
Learn the basics of EPP in this fun hands-on ses-
sion.  
Facilitated by: Tina Lauzon 
Friday         11:00am -12:00pm 
Saturday    11:00am-12:00pm 
 
Tri-County Quilt Guild’s Community Impact 
Learn more about the guild’s commitment to com-
munity service and how our love of quilting im-
pacts the surrounding community.  
Facilitated by:  Sharon Castillo and Jean Chapman 
Friday     1:00pm-1:45pm  
 
Make a Paper Ornament 
Unlock your creative potential and create something beautiful in this inspiring 
hands-on session. 
Facilitated by:  Nancy Youens 
Friday         2:30pm -3:30pm 
Saturday    1:00pm-2:00pm 
 
How Should I Quilt This?  
Join 2024 Featured Quilter Ida Anderson in this interactive session as she shares 
decision-making tips and other expert advice for selecting a fabulous quilting de-
sign. 
Facilitated by:  Ida Anderson 
Saturday        2:30pm -3:30pm 

SCHOOL 
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The Gift Boutique is Blooming!  
 
You are cordially invited to stop by the TCQG Gift 
Boutique during this year’s show. Like a vibrant 
spring flower garden, the Gift Boutique is blooming 
with an array of eye-catching gift items for family 
members or a special friend. You will also find a 
wonderful selection of hand-crafted items to sup-
port your quilting habit.  
 
These fabulous goods will 
not last long! Make the Gift 
Boutique your first stop dur-
ing this year’s show! 
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Raffle Quilt Update 
 

We are nearing the end of opportunities to buy and/or sell tickets for 
our gorgeous Edyta Sitar raffle quilt.  It is called Dresden Bloom and 
about 84” x 86”. 
With the additional showings at The Montgomery Quilt Walk and The 
International Quilt Festival, we have done very well raising money for 
our charity projects by selling tickets.  This doesn’t mean that the win-
ning ticket has already been decided, though, so give Elaine or Bev a call 
and let them know you want tickets! 
 
If you buy tickets by February 6, you’ll be participating in our current 
contest.  The guild member who purchases the most tickets between 
January 2 and February 6 will be our winner and receive a $50 certifi-
cate toward longarm quilting by our President, Becky Burkett. You can 
sell those tickets to your family and friends, give them as gifts or keep 
them yourself. But remember!  This contest closes February 6 at the 
conclusion of the next guild meeting and the winner will be announced 
before we leave the meeting. 
 
We completed the final showing of our quilt on January 25th at Thread-
ed Lines Quilt Shop  in Montgomery, TX.  We had a wonderful day 
showing our quilt, selling raffle tickets and promoting our guild. 
 
Denise Hardcastle has worked hard to create sign up sheets using Sig-
nup Genius so we can easily put on the quilt show March 1 & 2.  Please 
volunteer!  Check out the information in this newsletter or sign up at 
the February meeting. 
 
Elaine Bullard 918-808-2667 
Bev Volker 214-403-9092 
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Bountiful Baskets Ready for  
Tin Can Raffle  

 
A tisket, a tasket, there are so many wonder-
ful baskets! Stop by the Tin Can Raffle to pur-
chase tickets and win one of the fabulous bas-
kets prepared just 
for this year’s show. 
The baskets, as well 
as other special 
items, will be given 
away to lucky prize 
winners on Satur-
day near the end of 
the show. Buy raffle 
tickets at the show 
for a chance to 
win! 
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The Berry Center’s 
clear bag policy will 
be in effect for guests 
who attend this year’s 
show.  Please review 
the information at the 
link below to learn 
more about the poli-

cy. Also, share the information with 
friends and family members who 
plan to attend. We do not want any-
one to be turned away at the door; 
let’s get the word out as we tell oth-
ers about the show! 
 
https://www.berrycenter.net/clear-
bag-policy    
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Important 

Change is good, but it can also create a challenge.  
As you are finishing up your entry quilt(s), please con-
tact Janice Toler immediately if any of the following 
changes have occurred: 
 
· the size of your quilt has shifted (even if by an inch) 
· you will not finish your quilt in time for the show 
· you have changed your quilt name or inspiration 
 
These seem like small details, but such changes have a 
HUGE impact on the volunteers assigned to create the 
plan for the quilt display area, hang quilts, and ensure 
each quilt is showcased with accurate information.  
Some of these tasks must be completed weeks before 
the show; your diligence assists these teams in carrying 
them out with ease.  Just imagine a quilt that won’t fit 
into the space reserved for it causing a chain reaction of 
reorganizing that devours time and drains energy!  
We are counting on you to help us with these important 
items. Please take action immediately if you have one or 
more of the changes noted above.  

This is a friendly reminder that February 2nd is the last day to turn in any fabric dona-
tions for the quilt show. 
If you need someone to pick it up, call me, Sharon Castillo and I will make arrange-
ments to do that. 

Thanks Sharon Castillo  713.828.0861 
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If you have any questions 
regarding block of the 
month, please send an 
email to 
TCQGBOM@gmail.com 
 
Lisa Hart 
BOM Chairperson 
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Tips & Techniques 

February 2024 

 

I saw a bumper sticker that I should put on my car.  It said, “I sew like I drive.  Fast and barefoot!” 

Is that ever true for me! (At least the sewing part now.  I used to drive barefoot, though.) 

 
Do you sew fast? I do especially when chain piecing and recently my 
chain piecing had some totally unacceptable spots. 

 

 

So I did what I knew I was supposed to do: 

 

Slow down my sewing. 

Use both hands. 

Pay attention to what I’m supposed to be doing. 

 
I’m not sure why I think sewing is supposed to be a race, but I have to make myself slow down 
quite often.  I’ve found that by keeping both hands on my fabric, I usually do a much better job of 
feeding the fabric under the needle. There’s probably a physics law about equal pressure some-
where out there. And I need to quilt watching a movie while I sew. I love to sew!  I should enjoy it 
for the sheer pleasure it gives me. I really slow my body’s temp down when I sew in a quiet. 
Room. 

 
As I write this article, I get confused.  I can’t tell if I’m talking about sewing or driving!  Maybe I’ll 
work  on my driving, too! 

 
Anyway, after applying the three things I know make my seams better, here is how my chain piec-
ing looked. Much nicer seams and I’m sure my HSTs will look better, too! 

 

Happy (and better) sewing! 

Elaine Bullard 

 

If you have a tip or technique to share, please email me at: 

elainebullard53@yahoo.com or find me at a meeting. 
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Our Bees create a strong sense of a quilting commu-
nity within the guild. Consider becoming a Beekeep-
er!  Organize your bee, find a location, contact the 
Queen Bee Chair to let her know, and go from there!   

Charla Reese, Queen Bee 

Bee Info 

Tri-County’s Fabulous Bees 
Remember: you must be a paid member to participate in our Bees.  

BEE Czars:  Meets the 4th Saturday of the month at The Quilty Shop. We choose projects as a 
group or work on our UFO’s.  We plan on two retreats a year.  If you are interested in joining 
this be please call to be put on a waiting list.   
Bee Keepers: Ann Keilers 832-515-1081 or Marian Page  281-797-3014.  

Quilter’s Dozen: Meets the 4th Thursday from 10-4:30.   We have great times together! This 
bee currently has openings.  

Bee Keeper: Charmaine Fritchey cfritchey@gmail.com   

Day Strippers: Daystrippers is the only bee that has been with TCQG since its beginning.  It 
meets at Cypress Crossing Christian Church on the second Friday of each month from 10 - 2.  
They work on personal projects and occasionally go on retreats and to quilt shows together. 
There are currently no openings in this bee.  However, you can contact the beekeeper to be put 
on a waiting list.  New members have been moving in through the list! 

Bee Keeper: Judy Klevorn Jkklevorn@gmail.com  

Grateful Threads: Formerly "We Be Quilters". We have changed our meeting time to the 
THIRD THURSDAY -once a month- at the Quilty Shop in Tomball from 10:00 am to 4:30 
pm.  Now a full day!! We are a "sassy" group of Quilters who meet to sew whatever you are 
working on, a  long lost "UFO", hand work, etc. Come to share tips, get ideas, and socialize. 
Come when you can, no  experience necessary. Contact Bee Keeper, Char Peterson, to be 
included in our great group. An email is sent out prior to the Bee to remind you to RSVP. 
Come and have a great sewing day with us in a beautiful quilting shop. Bee Keeper, Char Pe-
terson, tolep8n@comcast.net or call 206 909 1510  

Quilty Pleasures  Meets on the second and fourth Monday from 1:30-4:30 at The Quilty Shop. 
.  We mostly work on individual projects with an occasional group project. Our Bee is currently 
closed to new members but contact either of the CoBee Keepers to be added to a waiting list. 

Bee Keepers: Deb Durr and Anita Arendall.  
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GRATEFUL THREAD BEE  
DATE AND TIME CHANGE  

 
Come for a "Full Day" of quilting with the Grateful Threads Bee which has 
moved from Wednesday to  the 3rd Thursday of each month at the Quilty Shop 
in Tomball. We changed our day as Wednesdays did not work for many and to 
accommodate more people.  

 
We are a fun group of Quilters who giggle, share ideas, sew anything we want, 
finish UFO's and just have fun from 10 am to 4:30 pm. Just bring your sewing 
supplies. Cutting tables and irons are at the shop. We usually call in lunch some-
place or you can bring your own. Microwave and refrigerator available.  

 
The Quilty Shop, located at 1006 West Main St in Tomball is where we meet. You 
will be amazed at the best assortment of incredible fabric and supplies around!!! 
A shout out to the friendly owner and staff who are so knowledgeable and will 
help with any question you may have.  

 
Come when you can or come each month...we would love to have you join us!!!  
If you want, drop in to check us out before you join us...you won't want to 
leave!! 

 
You must be a Tri-County Quilt Guild member in good standing to participate in 
this Guild sanctioned Bee. 

 
If you are interested in learning more about this Bee and to be included on the 
attendee list and monthly email reminder, please contact Char Peterson Bee 
Keeper at 206 909 1510 or tolep8n@comcast.net.  
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Cypress Crossing Christian Church 

15751 Cypress Rosehill Rd, Cypress, TX 77429 

9:30 am to 2:00 pm 

Sharon Castillo – 713.828.0861 

 

Happy neW 
year FrOM 

THe  
CHarITy 
Bee!!!!! 
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The Chisholm Trail Heritage Museum 
invites you to visit our upcoming exhibition of 

Art Quilts, 
Spectacular Stitches, on display in time 

for the holiday season! 
For more information on Cuero & travel accom-
modations, go to cuero.org. Hope to see you 
soon!!! 
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https://friendshipquiltguild.weebly.com/ 
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https://www.shinerheritagequilters.org

https://www.lakeviewquiltersguild.org/in

https://www.gunbarrelquiltersguild.org/ 
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Event Name:  Rock Around The Block 
Dates/Times:  Friday May 3, 2024 from 10am to 4pm 

    Saturday May 4, 2024 from 10am to 3pm 
Venue:  Fort Bend County Fair Grounds 
  4310 Highway 36 S, Rosenberg, Texas 77471 

 Website:   www.cpqgtx.org 

 Facebook: Event - Save The Date! 
There will be Quilts – Vendors - Door Prizes - Food for Purchase - Raffle Bas-
kets - Quilts for Sale and a Quilts of Valor Ceremony on the Saturday.  
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http://www.newbraunfelsareaquiltguild.org/quiltfest-2024.html 
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Please support our great family of sponsors...we couldn’t do this without them! 

Advertising: $25 per year for TCQG members; $50 per year non-members. Please contact Lynn Loyd at Lynn.Loyd@att.net 

Please contact  

Gennilu Carroll for more information: 

Cost $3000. 

gennilu@swbell.net 

713-594-3312 
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Please support our great family of sponsors...we couldn’t do this without them! 

Let’s Go Shopping! 

Advertising: $25 per year for TCQG members; $50 per year non-members. Please contact Lynn Loyd at Lynn.Loyd@att.net 
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Advertising: $25 per year for TCQG members; $50 per year non-members. Please contact Lynn Loyd at Lynn.Loyd@att.net 

Let’s Go Shopping! 



 

 

Page 30 2023 Tri County Quilt Guild Officers and Standing Committee Chairs 
 

                                                                                                    

 

Registered Agent 
Lynn Loyd 

Board of Directors 
Charmaine Fritchey 

Bev Volker 

Nancy Youens 

Executive Board 
Becky Burkett – President 

Elaine Bullard – VP Administration 

Rhonda Van Alstine – VP Financial Oversight 

Ginny Hilton – Treasurer 

Donna Granat – Secretary 

Bobbi Miller – Membership 

Char Peterson – Programs 
                                                 

Standing Chairs 
Lisa Hart – Block of the Month 

Sharon Castillo – Charity Bee 

Marie Engelhart – Hospitality 

Charmaine Fritchey – Communication  

Charla Reese – Head Bee Keeper 

Janice Toler, Shari Stone, Stephanie Moss – Quilt Show  

Tina Lauzon – Newsletter 

SuZanne Gilbride – Publicity/Social Media 

Donna Vandiver - Door Prizes 

             Lisa Hart  - Holiday Bash 

Debby Dodge – Magazines 

Karl Burkett – Property Management 

Lisa Hart – Storybook Quilts 

Barbara Boone – Web Administrator 


